
 

 

TO:  Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

FROM:  Carla Short, Director of Public Works 

DATE:  October 8, 2024 

SUBJECT: Havelock Pedestrian Bridge Safety Improvement Project 

 

Attached please find the following:  

 Signed resolution accepting funding 

 Budget summary documents  

 Public Works Director’s Order 

 CEQA Clearance info 

 Additional supporting documents from State Assembly 

 

Special Timeline Requirements: 

 

 

 

Departmental representative to receive a copy of the adopted resolution: 
 

Name: Victoria Chan (victoria.w.chan@sfdpw.org)  

 

Interoffice Mail Address: San Francisco Public Works, 49 South Van Ness, 16th Floor 

 

Certified copy required:  Yes      No  

  



Havelock Pedestrian Bridge Safety Improvement Project 

 

The Havelock Pedestrian Bridge Safety Improvement Project aims to enhance pedestrian safety and 
accessibility along the Havelock Avenue corridor by constructing an ADA-compliant sidewalk and 
installing new curb ramps from the City College of San Francisco parking lot to the Havelock Pedestrian 
Bridge landing. This project, funded by the California State Budget through Assembly Bill 102, will 
significantly improve access to key destinations, including the Balboa Park BART station, ensuring safer 
routes for all users. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


